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"This school continues to be good… maintains good quality education… pupils gain a sense of achievement from their lessons… they 

display excellent attitudes towards their learning… behaviour in lessons and around school is impeccable… Staff are welcoming and 

inclusive… strong Christian values are promoted well… (results) well above that of other schools nationally” Ofsted 2019    

Staff “strive to ensure that pupils are happy, while making education fun and enjoyable.” Parent View 2018 
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Our vision: Creative learning, personal 
achievement and happiness. 

Enabling everyone to flourish and to live life in 
all its fullness. 

Mrs L Batey – Headteacher 
 

 
1 October 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Experience Harvest – Monday 4 October  
A reminder that our children will take part in our ‘Experience Harvest’ which will take place at Lanercost Priory on 
the morning of Monday 4 October. We will leave school shortly after registration and travel with Telfords, returning 
to school for lunchtime. The children will rotate in groups around the Priory, completing different activities, each 
one looking at a different aspect of the harvest celebration. 
 
Bishop’s Harvest Appeal 

We are supporting the Bishop’s Harvest Appeal this year and it would be lovely if Shankhill could raise enough 
money for a few trees, and a pack of seeds to help families become sustainable again. 
 
£5 could buy a tree that would be planted in a house garden  
 
£20 could buy seeds and seedlings that would help a family grow organic produce to both eat and sell  
 
£120 could buy a tank to store the water needed for a house garden 
 
If you are able to donate any amount to help families to have a brighter future and bring hope for 
generations to come, please send your donation into school by Friday 10 October. 
 
   
 
 Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Batey,  

Head Teacher 
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